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WORK STUDY SESSION MINUTES
OF THE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE MOUNT VERNON SCHOOL DISTRICT
Wednesday, December 18, 2019
5:00 p.m.

The Board of Directors of the Mount Vernon School District, Skagit County, Washington, held a Work
Study Session on Wednesday, December 18, 2019, 5:00 p.m., Madison Elementary School, 907 E. Fir
Street, Mount Vernon, Washington, 98273.

In attendance were Directors Otos, Coffey, Samora, and Ragusa. A quorum was present. Also in
attendance were Superintendent Bruner and several staff members.

Chris Borgen, Rebekah Cordova, and Pedro Bermudez presented to the board on the work regarding
the equity program during the last three years. Focus was primarily how that work related to the
development and writing of an equity policy. A schedule of past work and future planning was shared
with the board. A draft equity policy will be presented to the board for their consideration in the next few

months. )
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No actior_,l,w’,// ken and there being no further business, the mee_tir?g adjourned at 5:55 p.m.
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